
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/14/2018 09:16:20 AM

To:  Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Scoping Meeting Boards - 9/12/18
 

Good Morning Addie,

Today is my regular day off, but I wanted to let you know that the Scoping Meeting Boards have been uploaded to our website.  I
have listed the link below:

https://planning.lacity.org/eir/nops/HollywoodCenter/ScopingMeetingBoards.pdf

Should anyone contact you on this matter, please refer them to the link.  

Thank you,

Elva  

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*

https://planning.lacity.org/eir/nops/HollywoodCenter/ScopingMeetingBoards.pdf

